
 

25 JAN 2022 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 002/22 
  
Subj:  EXTENSION TO AUX-SOP-004(A) 04 Sep 20 - ELECTION OF UNIT OFFICERS 
THROUGH THE USE OF ELECTRONIC MEANS

 
 
1.  ALAUX 027/21 communicated the Chief Director of Auxiliary’s extension of AUX-SOP-
004(A) for the Calendar Year (CY) 2021 election cycle.  Due to ongoing restrictions on in-
person meetings across the country from the response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Chief 
Director of Auxiliary has granted an extension to AUX-SOP-004(A) for all CY 2022 elections.  

  
2.  This change is effective immediately.  The need for future extension shall be determined by 
the Chief Director of Auxiliary. 
 
3.  Internet release is authorized.  

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX   

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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